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We would like to invite your child to a ‘Monster Mash Disco’ on Friday 13th October 2017.  

We will be having a Monster/ghouls/witch/wizard/ghost/pumpkin etc themed fancy dress party 

or children can come in their own clothes, if they prefer.  

 

There will be a DJ, as well as dancing and party games, a drink and choc ice provided too.  

 

Entry is by ticket only. The tickets are £4.00. We require tickets to be purchased in advance, so 

we have accurate numbers for the disco. School staff will supervise the children at the event.  

You can purchase tickets at the school office from Wednesday 27th September am until Friday 

13th October 3.15pm.   

 

Please note you cannot pay on the door for this event – so please purchase a ticket in 

plenty of time! 

 

The disco will start at 4.30pm and children must be collected by an adult at 6.00pm.  

 

If you have further questions, please see your child’s class teacher.  
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